
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Prayer Partners, 
 

“The LORD is my rock, and my fortress, and my deliverer; my God, my strength, in whom I will trust; my buckler, 
and the horn of my salvation, and my high tower.” (Psalm 18:2) 

 
I am thankful for the calling that God has placed on our lives. I know many wonderful people, but none of them have the ability to protect 
us in every situation, no matter their intentions. It’s very comforting to know that the God Who has called us is also the God Who has 
promised to keep us!  
 
In the months of February and March, we had the opportunity to be with churches in Iowa, Indiana, Virginia, and Connecticut. During our 
travels, we were able to see some of our friends from college. It was awesome to see God using them in their different ministries!  
 
We had the opportunity to give out the Gospel on multiple occasions over the last couple of months. We were able to distribute door 
hangers with our home church a couple of weeks ago and were notified that a man we talked to came to church the following Sunday! 
While here in Florida, we were able to speak with an elderly Haitian lady about her salvation. We will be going back again in the next 
couple of days to continue to share the Gospel with her. Please pray that she would receive it.  
 
As our departure is drawing closer, I would like to share a few of our upcoming expenses. God has allowed us to be able to save a good 
sum of money over the last couple of years, but a few people have asked what they can do financially to help us with our move. Please 
let me know if you have any questions.  
 

• Airfare    $2,500.00 

• Extra luggage   $500.00 – $1,000.00 

• One year’s rent up front  $6,000.00  

• Visas    $2,000.00 
 
Thank you so much for your continued prayer and financial support! We know that it takes folks like you to send folks like us.  
 
In His service, 
 
Daniel, Erin, and Ezekiel Lang 
 
 


